 VID Call for Papers for its 2010 conference

The VID is pleased to announce the Call for Papers for its 2010 conference: "From intentions to behaviour: reproductive decision-making in a macro-micro perspective". It will be jointly organised with the REPRO project and held at the headquarters of the Austrian Academy of Sciences in Vienna, Austria, from 2 to 3 December 2010. For details see: http://www.oeaw.ac.at/vid/in2b/
 We invite you to submit a paper and thank you for circulating this Call for Papers in your institution and to colleagues in your network who might be interested in the topic.

Apologies for cross-postings.

 Yours sincerely,

 Dimiter Philipov

 On behalf of the Organising Team
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